
How can I serve on a board or commission? 
 
We are always looking for concerned residents who are willing to take part in 
our municipal government process and work hard to help make our community 
an even better place to live. 
 
Throughout the year, vacancies occur on many of our boards and 
commissions.  Applications are kept on hand and are available online as a 
resource for those vacancies.  You may apply at any time. 
 
If you are interested in serving your community on a board or commission, 
complete the application and submit it.   
 
When we receive your application in the clerk’s office, we will send you 
confirmation that it has been received.  Your application will be carefully 
reviewed and kept on hand for openings that become available on the board or 
commission that you are interested in.  Your application will be kept in our 
active file for one year.  If you have not been appointed after the first year, 
please re-apply.   
 
If a vacancy becomes available on the board you are interested in, you will be 
contacted by the clerk’s office to ensure that you are still interested and 
available to serve.  If you are, then it will be placed on the agenda of the Village 
Council for appointment to the board or commission.  You may be present at 
the Council meeting for any questions that you may have or that the council 
may have of you and the clerk may give you your Oath of Office. 
 
You will then receive an information booklet of the bylaws, rules of procedure, 
open meetings act and any other pertinent information for your specific board. 
 
For more information, please call 989-871-2702. 
 
Kaylene Long 
Village of Millington Clerk 
8569 State St. 
P.O. Box 261 
Millington, MI  48746 
989-871-2702 
vom_clerk@millingtonvillage.org 
 
 
 


